
DEC 3 1 066 

Tennessee Valley Authority 
ATTN: Mr. S. A. White 

Manage~r of Nuclear Power 
6N 38A Lookout Place 
1101 Market Street 
Chattanooga, TN 37402-2801 

Gentlemen: 

SUBJECT: INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-390/86-18 AND 50-391/86-18 

Thank you for your response of November 26, 1986, to our Notice of Violation and 
Deviation issued on October 28, 1986, concerning activities conducted at your 
Watts Bar facility. We are evaluating your response to determine if the correc
tive actions are adequate. We will notify you of the results when our review 
is complete.  

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.  

Sincerely, 
OROGINL ClONED BY 
yGRY Q. ZECHI 

Gary G. Zech, Director 
Division of TVA Projects 

cc: G. Toto, Site Director 
Watts Bar Nuclez- Plent 

R. A. Pedde, Project Manager 
Watts Zar Nuclear Plant 

R. W. Cantrell, Acting Director 
Nuclear Engineering 

R. L. Gridley, Director 
Nuclear Safety and Licensing 

J. A. McDonald, Site Licensing 
Manager 

bcc: J. N. Grace, RII 
H. R. Denton, NRR 
H. L. Thompson, NRR 
J. M. Taylor, IE 
B. B. Hayes, 01 
S. R. Cannel ly, OTA 
K. P. Barr, RII 
NRC Resident Inspector 
NRC Docoment Control Desk 
State of Tennessee 

RII RII RI! 
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